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AGE FRIENDLY 



DATE:  November 15, 2021

ATTENDEES:  Deputy Mayor Susan Jonah (Chair), Councillor Pat Septon(Vice Chair), Susan Cassidy, Nancy Moore, Adaline Misener, and Faye Hossack Age 
Regrets:  Terri Parker, Lori Kinley and Carla Ward.

The Age Friendly Committee met on Nov. 2    
We discussed the Inclusive community for people living with dementia initiative. We agreed that this was a good opportunity to become involved in this program. We discussed possible opportunities that could be available in Hanwell and the resources that we have as a community to promote and educate that community. 
We also discussed putting out the Seniors Survey that was circulated last spring, as well as looking into a survey on transportation and housing. We also wondered if there may be grants available for hiring seniors, similar to programs for students?
Finally, we worked on Step 6 of the Age Friendly Toolbox. Covering items 1-6.

Next meeting is scheduled for Nov. 30, at 7:00pm


Susan Jonah
Chair, Age Friendly Committee

						
Councillor Pat Septon, Chair				
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